
Caliente Chapter San Antonio (CCSA) - CALIENTE H.O.G. #2013 
  
Just a reminder the deadline for any items for Sunday’s Calientegram is 6:00 p.m.  Thank you, 
Diane  
  
Calientegram – September 4, 2022 

CALIENTE H.O.G. RIDE CALENDAR:  
Caliente H.O.G. sponsored rides are a Closed Event 

For all Rides, you are required to be there 15 minutes prior to KSU (Kick Stands Up) so that 
you can get signed in and attend the pre-ride briefing. 

RIDES & EVENTS 

September 10, 2022 - (Saturday) Social   
·        Meeting - 10:30 a.m. 

  
September 10, 2022 (Saturday) – Ride KSU will be after our meeting.  Tentative LRC Lou. Note 
Change in Date.   
  
September 17, 2022 (Saturday) – Caliente Employee Appreciation Chili Lunch – We will have a 
sign up sheet at the meeting.  Let us know if you would like to make some chili, bring 
cornbread, crackers, cheese and/or desserts.  We will serve on the side of the dealership as in 
years past.  Please bring your items and help with set up by 10:30 a.m. 
  
September 24, 2022 (Saturday) – Ride – LRC Tony, SRC Lou.  KSU Pending.  Destination is La 
Grange. 
  
October 1, 2022 – (Saturday) Social 

·        Meeting – 10:30 a.m. 
·        Breast Cancer Awareness Ride following the meeting. 
 

October 7 – 10th - Big Bend Trip - RC Reaper.  Make your hotel reservations in Alpine, TX  The 
Holiday Inn Express does offer a Military Discount.   

.  
  
Do you have any ideas for places to visit or interesting bike routes???  E-mail me or give me a 
call.  We’re open to suggestions.  Also, if you are interested in becoming a Road Captain and are 
curious about what that entails, ask me or any of our other fine RCs.  We’ll be happy to take 
you on board!  Ride Safely! 
Towne 
  



Ride cancellations, postponements, destination and KSU changes will be posted in a 
Calientegram or Chapter Members can text me.  Towne Besel, CCSA, Head Road Captain, Cell: 
(210) 373-4788    
 
Odds and Ends 

If you ordered a HOG T-shirt they are in and cost is $25 cash or check only we will have them 
at the next meeting.   

Thanks Abby for hosting the Making a Fall Wreath this past Saturday.  The ladies had a great 
time and your expert instructions made this project very easy to make and we all got to take 
home a beautiful wreath.  Diane 

Save the Date – Christmas Party in Leon Valley – December 10, 2022 

Save the Date - LOH Winter Event (date TBD) Join LOH for Winter Event when we will be 
making fabulous Christmas decorations. 

 
--  
Diane "Strapless" Pittman 
Secretary 
Caliente HOG Chapter #2013 
 


